
 
 

Read Across America Book Swap 

Friday, March 1st, 2013 

Penryn School 

 
Need more room in your book case for new books that you’ve been reading or wanting to read? Would 
you like to help children who don’t have any books to read? Now is the time to recycle the books that 
you have already read sitting on your shelves collecting dust!  In honor of Read Across America, the 
Junior High Leadership Team will be hosting a book swap for students at school on Friday, March 1.  
 
This is how it is going to work –  
 

1. During vacation, go through all your books and decide which ones you are willing to part with.  
2. Books must be gently used and in good condition appropriate for students in grades K – 8th. 
3. Bring them to school and deliver to Mrs. Connolly in room 13 on Monday, February 25 through 

Wednesday, February 27.  
4. For every two books you bring, you will receive one ticket to use to purchase a book at the 

swap on Friday, March 1st. 
5. All of the books that have not been “swapped” will be donated to local charities for children 

who need a good book to read. 
 
Thank you for your support and see you at the “Swap”! 
 
 
 
 

 


